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Bath Heritage Watchdog

Dear Bath Heritage Watchdog

Site Location: Cross Property & Garden Maintenance Station House Lower Bristol 
Road Twerton
Re: Unauthorised metal posts and development in curtilage of Grade II listed Building 
, fixing of vinyl's/notices to windows of the listed station house
Ref No: 16/00196/LBWORK

I write with reference to your communication received on 28 February 2016 in respect of the 
above.

I can confirm that I will be investigating the matter in the near future and I will contact you 
again once I am in a position to make further comment.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me at 
nicola_little@bathnes.gov.uk or by phone on 01225 477717.

Please quote reference 16/00196/LBWORK on all further correspondence.

Yours sincerely

Nicola Little
Planning Enforcement Officer
Planning Services
Bath & North East Somerset Council


